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Tuesday 5th January 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

What a 24 hours that has been!  We sincerely hope that you are all well.  Please pass on our very best wishes to your children; we are genuinely thinking of them all at this time, we already miss them.
We have been working hard today to plan what we need to do over the coming weeks (with no guidance) to try to ensure we offer the best we can for our school community.

Please support us by remembering that we are husbands/wives, sons/daughters and parents too and like yourselves will face personal and professional pressures over the coming weeks… we will at all times do our best for NJS but sometimes things may not be ‘perfect’ or ‘immediate’ and we need this shared understanding across our community that everyones health and wellbeing comes first.

By working together with you we hope that we can ‘make the best’ of the position we are in: supporting the wellbeing of your children and enabling their learning to continue.

What you can expect from us:

1) As with the previous lockdown and isolations you will receive a daily email with home learning tasks for the following day.  If you do not receive the email from the website please ensure you have signed up or check the class page on the website where the work will appear daily.  

Children will be set 4 subject areas: Reading, Writing, Maths and an other area of the curriculum.  Where possible teachers will include teaching prompts and resources to support the children.

2) You can email into teachers for feedback on work or for further support.  Teachers will respond to these emails between 9 and 4pm.  You may want to screenshot or photograph pieces of work and teachers will happily provide feedback, by email, to your child.  The email addresses to use for this are:

NJS.Year5@taw.org.uk
NJS.Year4@taw.org.uk
NJS.Year3@taw.org.uk
NJS.Year6@taw.org.uk
3) Each day there will be an online lesson held for your child on Microsoft Teams.  Some of you will have used this with us previously.  Please download the free App to a device at home ready!  Each day you will receive, by ParentMail (so please make sure you have signed up; email lynne.stanley@taw.org.uk if you have difficulty) a time and a link for an online lesson the next day.  Click on the link at the right time and the teacher will allow you access to the live lesson.  

(Please don’t get frustrated with teachers if technology lets you/us down!  We are all learning together.)

4) A member of your child’s Year group team will telephone your child hopefully at least once a fortnight to check in on them personally to see how they are and if you need anything.

5) We have plans for other ‘exciting’ and additional things too which are currently being considered and discussed!  Please ensure you regularly check our Facebook Page, Parentmail and School Website for information.
If you are a family in receipt of Free School Meals we are currently awaiting guidance for how this provision will be facilitiated during this lockdown.  If you are in urgent need of support today please contact me directly.  We hope to be in touch in the next 48 hours once we have the advice we need to facilitate this provision.

If you are in need of a device to access remote learning please email nicola.moody@taw.org.uk.  

If you have a device but not data please also email me as we have some DFE Vodafone SIM cards with 30GB of data for 90 days available to families. 

Each day we will place a small number of paper copies of the home learning in the drop box should you have unforeseen issues with internet access and wish to collect one on your daily exercise!

I am sure there will be more to share but for now I hope this helps you to understand what to expect from us over the coming weeks.

Please look after yourselves and stay safe.

Take care

Mrs Moody


